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Howden Town Council are concerned about the size of the development and the heavy use of farmland. We are also
concerned about its proximity to settlements such as Brind, Gribthorpe and Willitoft. There is also concern that not all

landowners were consulted in the initial stages of the planning. There are also issues in relation to Public Rights of Way
and the impact on those.



